
 

 

7th July 2022 

Jennifer Wilson 
Director  
Deals, Tax & Legal 
KPMG Law 
1 Constitution Ave 
Canberra ACT 2612 Australia 

Via email: au-fmsajeractreview@kpmg.com.au  

 

Dear Ms Wilson 

Re: Statutory review of casual employment legislation 

Thank you for your invitation to participate in consultation with KPMG about the previous Government’s 

legislation.  

As you have indicated, the ACTU and a range of unions contributed submissions and views on the introduction 

of the Morrison Government’s Fair Work Amendment Bill. I note your request that we not reiterate any views 

previously expressed. 

Our criticisms made in those submissions are current and we hope that the review team finds them useful.  

The work of the ACTU and trade unions are funded by union members throughout Australia. We therefore feel 

acutely the need to prioritise our resources. As a result, I hope you will understand that I will refer you to 

documents already produced by the ACTU and our affiliates, that you may not have been provided. These 

documents can be found on the internet here: 

• Casual workers lose rights as Morrison Government’s changes hit Awards (actu.org.au) 

• Casual workers $350 worse off every week: new report (actu.org.au) 

• Media Release: Casual conversion failure blasted by unions at 12-hour sit-in - Victoria University 

(nteu.org.au) 

Yours sincerely 

 
Yvette Nash 
Executive Officer 
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